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May 15, 2016 
 
 
Ms. Keri Byrum 
City of Orlando 
1920 North Forest Avenue 
Orlando, Florida 32803-1537 

                                                                      Grant Number: 17.6.170.051 
 

Dear Ms. Byrum: 

This letter serves as notification that you have been awarded a General Program Support grant in 
the amount of $91,420.00 in accordance with s. 265.286, F.S. This grant is to support the project 
entitled “General Program Support” as outlined in your application.  This project must be executed 
within the grant period of July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017, the limits of the budget, and in 
accordance with the project dates and description as submitted in your application or as affected by 
an approved grant amendment request.  

Please sign the enclosed contract and return to the Division of Cultural Affairs at the address listed 
below no later than June 15, 2016.  A copy of the executed contract will be returned to you for your 
files.   

In the event of a State revenue shortfall, the amount of the grant award will be reduced accordingly. 
Your signature on the contract acknowledges that you have the authority to enter into the grant 
award agreement and that you are assuring compliance with the terms of the agreement, which 
identifies the special terms and administrative requirements applicable to your organization as 
grantee. 

Congratulations on receiving this grant and for your continued commitment to the arts in Florida. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

KD/ss 
Enclosures 
 

R. A. Gray Building    500 South Bronough Street     Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0250 

Telephone:  (850) 245-6470    Facsimile:  (850) 245-6454 
www.florida-arts.org 

 


